Treatment of government grant support
schemes in business interruption
insurance settlements: Letter from the
Economic Secretary to the Treasury to
the Association of British Insurers

A response from HM Treasury to the letter sent by the Association of British
Insurers regarding the practice of insurers deducting the value of government
grants from business interruption insurance settlements.
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